PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD BY THE RACINE WASTEWATER UTILITY COMMISSION REGARDING FACILTY PLANNING FOR THE OFF SITE SLUDGE CAKE STORAGE FACILITY LOCATED AT 12800 GOLF ROAD IN THE VILLAGE OF CALEDONIA

A public hearing will be held during the meeting of the Racine Wastewater Utility Commission on the 20th day of August, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in [Room 227] at the [Racine City Hall Annex], located at [800 Center Street], Racine, Wisconsin.

The purpose of the hearing is to discuss and review the Facilities Planning Document for relocation of the off site sludge cake storage facility. The existing storage facility will be demolished, and an identical new facility will be constructed approximately 3,000 ft to the north of the existing storage facility.

The public hearing will discuss the following topics:

- Sludge Cake Production
- Alternatives Evaluated
- Review of Alternative Selected
- Implementation Schedule
- Environmental Effects
- User Charge Impacts of the Selected Alternative

A copy of the Facilities Planning Document will be available for public inspection prior to the public hearing, beginning on Thursday, August 8, 2024, during regular office hours at the Racine Wastewater Utility Office.

All interested parties are encouraged to attend or send their comments, in writing, to the Racine Wastewater Utility c/o Nate Tillis, Racine Wastewater Utility Director, at the above address or via email to Nate.Tillis@cityofracine.org. Comments will be accepted up to 5 days past the hearing date and will be part of the public record as well.

Dated the 6th of August, 2024.

Nate Tillis Racine Wastewater Utility Director

Published: 8-6-2024 and 8-13-2024